
 

 

Welcome back and I hope everyone had a safe and relaxing break and are ready for 

the exciting run up to Christmas. 

 

Fundraising for Children in Need will take place on  Friday 17th 

November. 

Individual classes will be planning their own activities so look out 

for  further details shortly. 

 

As you can see below, the Friends Association have already two events planned for 

this term—perennial crowd pleasers that have run successfully for many years. 

These events raise much needed income that is used to great effect throughout the 

year. 

I would like to take the opportunity to say thank you, not only to the association in 

general, but in particular to Chris Woodward, Purbeck Class Teacher, who does a 

great job of liaising with the association. He even went to Swanage over half term to 

accept a cheque from their Carnival committee for £600. Another thank you to all 

those people who helped out collecting money or picking up litter at the Swanage 

Carnival, to enable this to happen. 

 

As you know, Beaucroft likes to support the annual 

Poppy appeal.  Poppies are available in school  if you 

would  like to send your child into school with a donation. 

           Friends of Beaucroft—Dates for your Diary 

Friday 10th November—Bingo 7pm for ‘Eyes Down’ 7.30—Lots of great prizes to be 

won! 

           Christmas Fair 

  Saturday 2nd December 11am—1pm 
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Thursday 7th December 

Parents’ Consultations, 

letter to follow. 

 

 

UPDATED INFO ON             
PROCEDURE FOR ANY UN-
EXPECTED SCHOOL CLO-
SURE 

There will be a local radio an-
nouncement as usual. 

Note: We DO NOT use the 
Parent Hotline any more as the 
company no longer operates. 

 

Please ensure we have an up to 
date mobile no. so we are able 
to text ‘en masse’ via our 
‘Schoolcomms’ system . 

 

The Dorset website: http//
mapping.dorsetforyou.com/
closedservices   

will also have any information 
on school closures. 
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